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MEMO 
 
TO:  Julian Tackett, Commissioner 
 
FROM: Michael J. Barren and Chad Collins 
 
DATE:  January 22, 2015 
 
RE: Minimum Facility Requirements for Soccer Tournaments  

  
 At your direction, Chad Collins and I have reviewed the minimum facility requirements to 
host Post Season Soccer Tournaments that the Board approved in January 2014. Specifically 
looking to see if our member schools have encountered difficulty in meeting those standards. 
 In our opinion, it might benefit our member schools to modify the field size requirements 
for hosting the Regional tournaments. The requirement as of today is: The games shall be held 
on a rectangular, 110 to 120 yards long and 65 to 80 yards wide. We would like to modify the 
width portion to read 60 to 80 yards wide. 
 We would also like to separate the Regional and Semi-state requirements into two 
separate set of facility requirements. This would allow us to continue to play the semi-state 
games on a rectangular, 110 to 120 yards long and 65 to 80 yards wide, which is our 
requirement for the State Championships. 
  
   
 


